
 
Edmund W. Miles Middle School 
501 Route 110, Amityville, NY  11701-1799 
Tel.  (631) 565-6200        
Fax. (631)  789-1655 
 
Mr. Edward Plaia 
Principal 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,          January, 2018 
 
It is hard to believe that the year is almost half-way over.  As the half-way mark approaches I’d like to share with you some reminders, 
important information and several upcoming events. 
 
Mid-terms and Regents examinations will be administered during the week of 1/22.  All parents/guardians of students taking Regents 
exams that week have been notified. Regents preparation classes are being held after school for those students only.  
 
Mid-term exams will be administered during the following dates: 

- 1/18 and 1/19,  Science 
- 1/19,   Spanish and French 
- 1/22 and 1/23, English and Social Studies 
- 1/24 and 1/25, Math 

 
*** Students have been informed by their teachers of any changes to the above schedule. 
 
Please be aware of the following upcoming events: 
 

• 1/19, Students VS. Staff Basketball (2:30pm) 
• 1/19, Order forms for Amityville SpiritWear are due to the APTC 
• 1/25, The SHARED DECISION MAKING TEAM (2:30pm, room 106) 
• 1/26, End of Second Marking Quarter 
• 2/6, ENL Parent Workshop (6:30pm) 
• 2/8, Battle of the Classes (2:30pm) 
• 2/16, Black History Month Celebration 
• 2/19, Midwinter Recess begins 
• 2/27, Honor Roll Ceremony (8:25am) 

 
SPORTS: 
 
If you are interested in any information regarding school sports (schedules, times, directions, scores), there is a link on our home page.  
Go to the home page and click on “Athletics.”  Once there, there will be three choices.  These choices will give you schedules, times, 
scores, directions and a lot of other information.  Another useful link is www.sectionxi.org. This link will provide information for all 
Suffolk County schools. 
 
Also, please speak to your children about their safety walking to and from school.  The roads may be slippery due to snow and ice, and 
they should always cross with a crossing guard.  If there is no crossing guard available, they should only cross main roads at a light or 
stop sign. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Ed Plaia, Principal 
 

http://www.sectionxi.org/
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